
 

 

3390 East Harmony Road 

Fort Collins 

Colorado 80528 

United States 

 Date: November 26, 2024 

 

 

FCC Laboratory 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Re: Change of Identification for FCC ID: B94-MT7925B22MP 

 

We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47 CFR §2.933 of the FCC rules. 

This change applies to the MediaTek module, originally granted on 01/11/2024 with FCC ID: 

B94-MT7925B22MP. HP Inc. intends to market the above referenced product under new FCC 

ID: B94-MT7925B22ME. The product bearing the new FCC ID is electrically identical to the 

originally certified equipment. The original test results continue to be representative of and 

applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

                            

Liang Rong Chiao 

Worldwide Technical Regulations  

HP International Pte. Ltd., Taiwan Branch   

10F-1, 66, Jingmao 2nd Road, Nangang District, Taipei 115 Taiwan 

frances.liang@hp.com 

T +886-2-37892469 
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